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     February is usually right in the middle of hiring season for school administrators. We are 
currently interviewing for two positions at the high school. The first is the High School Health 
Para position vacated by Barb Feldhacker. The second is the High School Math position that is 
open due to the resignation of Dalton Tremayne. I will give an update on that process in my next 
Board Report.       
 
 
On January 17, I took part in the Midland Job Interview Fair. With the current teacher shortage 
affecting our job candidate pools, it is more important than ever to get out and make connections 
with potential teaching candidates.  My schedule for the day included four mock interviews with 
teaching candidates who were currently student teaching and four meetings with students who 
were either one or two semesters away from student teaching. I met and interviewed several 
strong candidates for all grade levels and shared this information with the other DC West 
principals when I returned. In the past, we have hired several teachers directly from this job fair.  
 
 
The following are some important upcoming dates for the high school: 
 
​ *February 17 ​ ​ No School – Teacher Professional Development​  

*March 13 & 14  ​ Parent Teacher Conferences 
​ *March 14-23  ​ Spring Break 
​ *March 25 ​ ​ Junior ACT, 9th & 10th Grade Practice ACT 
​ *April 12  ​ ​ Junior / Senior Prom 
 
 
 
 
 
***The second quarter and first semester honor rolls are listed on the second & third pages of 
this report. 



 



 
 

 



 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


